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[bookmark: _GoBack]March 10, 2012
Dear Wright Farm Homeowner:
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of some neighborhood wide construction that is scheduled to begin this Wednesday, March 14, weather permitting.
Lennar is working to officially turnover our neighborhood streets and adjacent drainage ditches to VDOT and Loudoun County, respectively.  You will see various work taking place, to include ditchline grading and asphalt repairs, over the next 2 to 3 months.  The name of the contractor performing this work for Lennar is TDS (Total Development Solutions).
The contractor’s plan is to begin work in Phase 1 of Wright Farm, and then proceed, in order, to Phases 2, 5, 4, and lastly 3.  Their goal is to complete all work as soon as possible to allow any new grass that must be planted to take root before summer is here.
Please note, this construction work does not include matters pertaining to individual homes or homeowner lots outside of the right of way easements along the streets.
If you have any questions, please email the Board of Directors at BoardofDirectors@WrightFarm.net.
Sincerely,
The Board of Directors

‘Wright Farm Homeowners Association
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